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I will acknowledge that both political parties have engaged
in partisan gerrymandering in the past. This is the very
reason I feel strongly that a bipartisan commission must be
set up to draw new lines for political districts based on the
2020 United States Census Data. Given the sophistication
of current technology it should be relatively cut and dry to
compute districts that are geographically contiguous, that
equally reflect different ethnicities, economic levels, political
points of view and other details reflected in the census data.
The overall goal should be the unimpeded participation of
every qualified voter in the state of Texas and accurately
represent the demographics thereof.

To do anything less is to undertake the systematic
destruction of the democratic principals this country was
founded on! We are watching.





